
Award winning musicians at the Wighton
From Sheena Wellington :

Wighton Heritage Centre, Central Library – Lunchtime Recital 
Wednesday 7th March at 1.15pm

Svetlina Stoyanova (mezzo soprano) and Kristina Yorgova (piano)

We are once again delighted to welcome  brilliant young musicians from Live
Music Now.

Both born in Bulgaria, Svetlina Stoyanova and Kristina Yorgova are students
at The Royal Conservatoire of Scotland (RCS). Svetlina is part way through a
Masters Course in performance and Kristina is currently studying for a
Bachelor of Music in performance.

Svetlina sang in the Children’s Choir of the Bulgarian National radio and as
the main soloist has travelled and sung in many European and Asian countries.
As a mezzo-soprano she has taken part in many opera productions and solo
concerts. She has won many prizes, most recently, she won 3rd prize in Le
Grand Prix de l’Opera and was the highest ranked female singer. Svetlina is
very grateful to have received a Help Musicians UK Tutton Award, the RCS
Trust scholarship and also to Live Music Now Scotland and Mrs Ulrike Wilson
and her family for their continued support.

Having started her music education in Germany and then Bulgaria, Kristina has
won many piano competition, amongst which is the 23rd National Competition
for Young Musicians ‘Svetoslav Obretenov’, for which she was awarded with a
scholarship from the Ministry of Culture of Bulgaria.

In 2015 she won the International Beethoven sonata piano competition in the
RCS and 3rd prize at Bamber/Galloway piano competition. Kristina had a solo
recitals as part of the 2014 and 2015 Edinburgh Fringe Festival. She is
grateful to the RCS trust for awarding her a scholarship throughout her
undergraduate studies.

Since meeting in Glasgow in 2013, Svetlina and Kristina have been working as
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a duo. They have done many concerts and recordings together including a Live
Music Now recital in Bulgaria. At the Royal Conservatoire of Scotland they
work under the tutelage of Clare Shearer and Fali Pavri.

Admission free – donations for the work of Live Music Now welcomed.


